OFFICIAL

Australian Commission for
Law Enforcement Integrity

14 October 2020

Dr Sean Turner

Committee Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on the Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity
PO Box 6100

Canberra ACT 2600

Email: aclei.committee@aph.gov.au; sean.turner@aph.gov.au

Dear Dr Turner,

Following my appearance at the Parliamentary Joint Committee on the Australian
Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity’s Inquiry into the Integrity of Australia’s border
arrangements on Friday 11 September 2020, | reviewed my evidence and provided a letter
to clarify the record on 15 September 2020.

Unfortunately, my office has identified an error regarding the date of the first private
hearing | referred to in my letter, which was held on 20 August 2019.

I hope this information is of assistance. Should you or members of the Committee wish to
discuss this information please contact me on

Yours sincerely

\ Jaala Hinchcliffe
Integrity Commissioner
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